
Commodity Charge to 0 -  December 2023 
  

DISCLAIMER  

This newsletter is not meant to replace any updated information published on TAG GmbH’s website. This newsletter is 
being sent from TAG GmbH and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please advise the sender immediately by e-mail and delete this message and any attachments without 
retaining a copy. 

 

 

Dear System User,  
 
As published in the latest ordinance of E-control on 15.12.2023, the Gas System Charges Ordinance 2013 
has been amended; this amendment has reduced to 0 the value of the Commodity Charge at all entry/exit 
points starting with the gas day 01.01.2024 06:00.  
 
TAG will issue the commodity invoices relevant for the month of December 2023 starting on 02.01.2024.  
 
The capacity tariffs and related invoicing is kept unchanged. 
 
We take the chance to wish you Merry Christmas and the best for the New Year 2024!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards,  
Commercial Services Team 

 

For any commercial related questions, do not hesitate to contact us: 

commercialservices@taggmbh.at                                                                             Tel. +43 (1) 5975116 

 

https://www.ris.bka.gv.at/Dokumente/BgblAuth/BGBLA_2023_II_396/BGBLA_2023_II_396.html
mailto:commercialservices@taggmbh.at

